
From: Ragley, Jay <JRagley@ed.sc.gov>
To: Emily Heatwole (EmilyHeatwole@schouse.gov)EmilyHeatwole@schouse.gov

Grant Gibson (GrantGibson@scsenate.gov)GrantGibson@scsenate.gov
PaulPatrick@schouse.govPaulPatrick@schouse.gov
BeverlySmith@schouse.govBeverlySmith@schouse.gov
MikeShealy@scsenate.govMikeShealy@scsenate.gov
Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Peters, HalHalPeters@gov.sc.gov
Barton, Melaniembarton@eoc.sc.gov
Len Marini <LenMarini@schouse.gov> (LenMarini@schouse.gov)LenMarini@schouse.gov
SallyCauthen@scsenate.govSallyCauthen@scsenate.gov

Date: 6/15/2012 11:22:44 AM
Subject: IDEA MOE Issue Update

Attachments: IDEAMOE_MillerLetter_USEDResponse_061312.PDF
IDEAMOE_MillerLetter_051512.PDF

All:
 
Good afternoon. Attached is the most recent correspondence from USDE regarding the $36M penalty/reduction in 
IDEA funds. This letter from Deputy Secretary Miller is in response to Dr. Zais’ letter dated May 15, which I’ve 
attached for your reference. Dr. Zais’ letter was previously emailed to you on May 15. The federal delegation has also 
been informed.
 
At the time of this email, state legislators are finalizing the state budget for FY 2012-2013. Currently, both versions of 
the state budget have made provisions for an infusion of state dollars to fill the $36M hole left behind from the 
federal government. The letter indicates the USED will work with SCDE to ensure the $36M infusion, if enacted as 
part of the budget, would not be part of the IDEA MOE calculation. Also, Dr. Zais and SCDE continue to examine all 
legal and federal legislative options available. Thank you advance for reading this email.
 
JWR
 
Jay W. Ragley
Legislative and Public Affairs
South Carolina Department of Education
Email: JRagley@ed.sc.gov
Phone: 803-734-8043
Twitter: @EducationSC
Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/scdoe
 

The information contained in this transmission is intended only for the use of the person(s) named above. If you are not 
the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email. The South Carolina Department of Education is neither 
liable for the proper and complete transmission of the information contained in this communication nor for any delay in 
its receipt. To reply to the agency administrator directly, please send an email to postmaster@ed.sc.gov. 
Communications to and from the South Carolina Department of Education are subject to the South Carolina Freedom of 
Information Act, unless otherwise exempt by state or federal law.
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